
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
November 15, 2016 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Office of Pro-Life and Family Life - Project Rachel Ministry is pleased to partner with 

Debbie Miller, President of Healing Hidden Hurts, in bringing hope and healing to women and 

men in need of healing after an abortion in the Archdiocese of Indianapolis. 

 

Healing Hidden Hurts is a Christ-centered, compassionate, and free confidential ministry leading 

those that have been affected by an abortion to reconciliation, restoration and peace of mind and 

heart.  Healing Hidden Hurts has two basic goals: 

 

 Personal witness of the story of one’s experience of abortion and ultimate healing in 

order to raise awareness of the negative effects of abortion. 

 Offer women an opportunity to be healed and reconciled from post-abortion trauma 

through a confidential ten step one-on-one program. 

 

An endorsement letter of this nature will be issued every year as long as the partnership with 

Healing Hidden Hurts in is effect. 

 

Please contact me at rniemerg@archindy.org or (317) 236-1569 if you have any questions. 

 

 

In Christ, Our Life, 

 

Rebecca Niemerg 

Director 

 

 


